
Summer 2024 Hartnell 
Dual Enrollment Workshop

Are you interested in taking classes at Hartnell this summer? 
The NSHS Counseling Department will be hosting a workshop to help students complete the sign-up process

Tuesday, April 30th from 3:30-4:30 pm in the NSHS Library

To view the dual enrollment steps, please visit:
https://nshs.salinasuhsd.org/For-Students/Counseling/

Post-Secondary-Planning/index.html

Make sure to bring a charged Chromebook!


